
Pedestrianisation – AccessAble Recommendations   

Following the report from AccessAble we have been looking to make improvements in-line with the 
recommendations. 

We have so far: 

• Installed new signage to direct people to/from the city centre car park. 

• Installed new LED lighting on the footpath between Bird Street car park and Market Street. 

• Rest seat installed on the footpath between Bird Street car park and Market Street. 

• New clearer signage on the height restriction bar into the top layer of Lombard Street car 

park.  

• New directional signage to direct drivers to Blue Badge parking bays at Lombard Street car 
park.  

• Rest seat installation on the footpath from Lombard Street car park.  

With regards to the recommended improvements, the council has had to strike a balance between 
delivering urgent items highlighted by the AccessAble report to support the trial, and the longer-
term improvements needed if the pedestrianisation is made permanent.  

Other improvements to be considered: 

• Mark out the space on Wade Street in accordance with guidance and install dropped kerb 
access to the pavement level. 

• Monitor car park usage to determine the relocation of the five spaces on Cross Keys to an 
appropriate position. 

• Investigate improved lighting for the walkway between Market Square and Lombard Street. 
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Car Park Directional Signage. 

  



  

 

 

Tamworth Street Gateway Signage 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Bird Street to Market Street LED Lighting 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Resting Points 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


